
Tuesday 21st November 2023

Dear Grazebrook families

Christmas Events

With the festive period approaching, please find below a summary of the upcoming dates for the
events and activities we have planned during December. This year, we will be holding key stage
concerts rather than having year group events. We have capacity for a maximum of two family
members to attend for each child.

Date Event

Wednesday 6th December 2023 Years 1 to 6 Pantomime Trip to Hackney Empire
EYFS Travelling Pantomime at Grazebrook

Saturday 9th December 2023 Grazebrook PSA Christmas Fair 12pm-3pm

Monday 11th December 2023 EYFS Winter Sounds Concert at 9.30am for Nursery and Reception
families
KS1 Winter Sounds Concert at 2.30pm for Year 1 and 2 families

Wednesday 13th December 2023 Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day

Monday 18th December 2023 KS2 Winter Sounds Concert at 9.30am for Year 3 and 4 families
KS2 Winter Sounds Concert at 2.30pm for Year 5 and 6 families

Autumn Term Parent/Carer Consultations

Our Autumn Term Parent Consultation Meetingswill be held on Thursday 7th December from
3.40pm. Mrs Beecroft (6B) will be splitting her appointments over two evenings. Parents/Carers with
a child in 6B will be able to choose from either Monday 4th December or Thursday 7th December.

Parent/Carer Consultation meetings will be held face-to-face in your child’s classroom with your
child’s class teacher. You will have the opportunity to look at your child’s workbooks, celebrate your
child’s successes and discuss their progress. If your child is on the SEND register, you will also receive
a copy of their updated METs which will share their progress since the summer term. You should
enter the school via the front entrance on Lordship Road for appointments with Reception to Year 6
teachers.



Please note, Nursery meetings are being held separately. Ms Mulder and Ms Juarez will be in touch
with Nursery families with further information.

Teachers are able to accommodate virtual meetings outside of Parent/Carer consultation evening.
Please contact the school office to arrange this if required.

The booking system for appointments for Reception to Year 6 will go live at 5pm on Monday 27th
November. A text message will be shared with you during the day as a reminder.

Please note, After School Clubswill not run on Wednesday 6th December or Thursday 7th
December due to the pantomime trip and parent consultations. Our Space and EYFS Wraparound
Care will run as usual on both nights.

The last day of After School Clubs this term will be Thursday 14th December. Our Space and
EYFS Wraparound Care will continue until Tuesday 19th December. The final breakfast club of
the term will be on Wednesday 20th December. The term ends for pupils at 2pm on Wednesday
20th December.

As ever, if you have any questions please contact the office team.

Kind regards

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher


